

Westacre Infant School

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Year 2 Football Club Letter

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In **Year 2** we have 20 places for the children to attend a **Football Club** that will be ran by myself. The club will start at 3:30 p.m. and finish at 4:30 p.m. **There is no charge for this club.**

The first session will take place on **Friday 20th September 2019** and the places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. The last session for this half term will be on **Friday 18th October**. A text message will be sent to confirm whether your child has been allocated a place.

After each half term we will then offer the places again so that different children have the opportunity to attend the clubs on offer. If you are not successful in acquiring a place then you will be on the waiting list for the next half term.

The club will be on the school field, therefore the children will need to wear suitable sports clothing, football boots and shin pads to ensure they are safe. The children will need to bring them in a separate bag on the day of the club.

The children will need to be collected from the gate at the top of the ramp and you will need to book a placement at the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Aidan Edmunds

Headteacher